
PETITION 
Australia Post workers call on CEO Ahmed Fahour to immediately remove all strings 

attached to the $100 gift card and commit to providing fortnightly pay slips 
 

We the undersigned call on the Australia Post CEO Ahmed Fahour to immediately remove all conditions 
attached to the provision of the $100 gift card.  Australia Post workers have continually met the CSOs. 
It is not fair or reasonable to force employees to sign up for the Digital Mailbox to receive the gift card. 
 
All employees are entitled to receive a paper based pay slip. 
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Return to: 

CWU National Office, Level 9, 365 Queen Street, Melbourne, 3000 


